
On Jan 21, 2016, at 1:20 PM, Perry Ludwig <perryludwig@verizon.net> wrote:  

Hello all, 
    I have been thinking for weeks now about my time commitment to my new coaching position 
with TU and wondering if I  need to scale back as to not completely ruin my family life. Dan's 
email about the soccer clinic made me face reality. Being involved with 2 club teams requiring 
most of my free time I'm afraid something has to be free'd up to stay sane. This means I am 
going to have to relinquish my position on the board for now. Consider it addition by subtraction. 
 All I really did anyway was handle an age group, to which I'm sure one of the new additions can 
manage.  
I will still be TVSA's  strongest advocate, and will help with goals and clinics as often as I can. 
Also, as long as Derek will have us, the girls and I plan on Refing for years to come. I appreciate 
all of you so much for the support you continue to give me and my girls... We're not going 
anywhere and will always be around to support you all.  
I  had planned on deciding by the next board meeting and telling everyone in person, however 
the picture tomorrow has sped things up. I didn't want to get in the picture and then decide to 
leave. I hope you all understand that family must come first.  
 
See you at the fields,  
 
Perry  

 


